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Sent: 09 February 2007 10:36
To: Scrutiny

Subject: New Supermarket
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Supermarket

Dear Sir

| believe that this will lower prices.

Customer choice outweighs the U.K. clone town issue.

If local businesses cut minimum wage staff these people will then be available to fill the
newly created jobs hopefully at a better rate of pay.

The town centre should be encouraged to find its own niche. With some foresight and local
government and parish assistance it could once again become a vibrant social area.
Brighton is an example of how to attract locals and tourists.

There is no doubt in my mind that the Waterfront should not be used for retail.

My opinion (for what it?s worth): General daily shopping at out of town supermarkets.
Followed by a nice lunch in town with a little interesting retail therapy. All other
entertainment should be available at the Waterfront the ideal situation for relaxation and
hopefully some clean fresh air.

Thank you for inviting my opinion and taking the time to read it.

Yours sincerely

R.Carter
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